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February 13, 1996

Mr. John C. Hoyle
Secretary of the Commission
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Subject: Comments on Petition for Rulemaking Filed by
Mr. Peter G. Crane (60 FR 58256) ;

Gentlemen:

Toledo Edison (TE), a subsidiary of Centerior Energy, is partial owner
of and is responsible for operation of the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
Station. Toledo Edison has been authorized for power operation of the
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station since April 1977. As a 10 CFR 50
licensee, TE has a vested interest in any rules which the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) may adopt which can affect the management
and operation of a commercial nuclear power plant.

Toledo Edison has reviewed the written comments submitted by the
Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) to the NRC concerning Mr. P. G. Crane's
petition for rulemaking that the standard in 10CFR50.47 be amended to
include, among the protective actions for the general puolic, the
prophylactic use of potassium iodide (KI). Toledo Edison fully
supports NEI's position that stockpiling or predistribution of KI will
not add any significant public health and safety benefit to the
adequate level of protection currently provided by existing emergency
planning at and around commercial nuclear power plants. Therefore, TE
strongly urges the NRC to deny the petition for rulemaking proposed by
Mr. Crane.
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Should you have any questions or require additional information,
please contact Mr. James L. Freels, Manager - Regulatory Affairs, at
(419) 249-2366.

Very truly yours,

GAB / eld

cc: L. L. Gundrum, NRC Project Manager
H. J. Miller, Regional Administrator, NRC Region III
S. Stasek, DB-1 NRC Senior Resident Inspector
USNRC Document Control Desk
Utility Radiological Safety Board
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